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The Jewish Medical Student Organization is sponsoring its annual blood drive on the
downtown health sciences campus today (Jan. 21).

Hosted by The Blood Center, the event will take place from 10 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. in
room 11A of the J. Bennett Johnston Building, 1324 Tulane Ave. Anyone wishing to
donate blood must bring a photo ID.

The student organization hopes to have 50 people donate blood during the event.
Donors will receive a "Be a Saint" T-shirt. For details on donation requirements, call
The Blood Center at 504-592-1580.
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